



November 17, 2020


Dear Noam Chomsky and Robert Pollin,


We are proud to present you with the 2020 Climate Courage Award for calling on our 
society to respond to the climate crisis with utmost seriousness and for proposing a 
global solution that is not only bold and viable but also replete with the need for a just 
transition.  


The Climate Change Leadership Institute (CCLI) is a grassroots based non profit 
organization based in Santa Fe New Mexico. We emphasize solutions to climate 
change that empower the community. Every year we give out leadership awards locally 
and nationally to people who make an outstanding contribution to phasing out 
greenhouse gas emissions and restoring a livable invigorating planet.


You both so thoughtfully sound the alarm and speak truth to power through your 
excellent book Climate Crisis and the Global Green New Deal. You also raise 
consciousness that we can and must commit our selves to a global endeavor to end 
pollution as we know it while creating jobs, saving money and inspiring a common 
sense of purpose in the process.   


In your names, in appreciation for your call to leadership we are making a donation to 
the Sunrise Movement. Further, we stand with you in partnership to achieve the 
equitable environmental commitments required on a local, national and global scale.


With gratitude for all your dedication,


Robb Hirsch

Founder and Executive Director


